Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 1:45 PM
To: 'Ellen Pyatt'

Subject: RE: City of Paris update

Hi Ellen,

That would be fine. I'll extend the due date until May 1. You can use this email to document the change. I'll
update Geotracker in a bit.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Ellen Pyatt [mailto:EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 12:35 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: City of Paris update

Hi Mark,

| am still waiting for analytical to come back for City of Paris. | want to send you the documents you requested all at the
same time. Can you give me until the end of April for the deadlines?

Thank you,
Ellen.

Ellen Pyatt, MSc.

Project Geologist

Taber Consultants

3911 West Capitol Ave.
West Sacramento, CA 95691
v. 916.371.1690 ext. 117

C. 530.219.4953

f. 916.371.7265



